
 

 

Update: Constitutional Court judgement on Public Service 

wage dispute still pending 
 

Members are aware that the PSA previously challenged the non-implementation of the clause 3.3 of 

PSCBC Resolution 1/2018 on wage increases for public servants that were not honoured by the 

employer. 

 

This matter proceeded to the Labour Appeal Court, which was unsuccessful and whereafter the PSA 

launched an appeal to the Constitutional Court on 24 August 2021. The Constitutional Court reserved 

judgement and the outcome is still being awaited.   

 

The matter is complex and the PSA anticipated that it would take a considerable period for judgement to 

be delivered. Members are thus requested to exercise patience. Members can rest assured that once 

judgement is received, they will be updated. 
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